
It is the case that when NACCC missionaries are asked how the NACCC might help them, they answer, 

“Please pray.” And pray, we did! Each missionary who attended the AMC in Wichita met with the Mission 

and Outreach Ministry Council to share updates and needs.  After their time of sharing, there was a laying 

on of hands with prayers for mission needs and personal needs. 

NEWS & NEEDS 

2022 Annual Meeting 
& Conference Issue 

A quarterly publication of the Mission and Outreach Ministry Council  

Updates provided to Julie Robie, Missions Coordinator  

Amy Kennedy,  

A Christian Ministry in 

the National Parks,  

Colorado (Left) 

Rev. Charles Sagay,  

Mission School of Hope, 

Cameroon (Right) 

68th Annual  Meeting & Conference—Wichita, Kansas 

Laura Ramirez, Panamerican 

Institute, Mexico (Left) 

Anna Jeide-Detweiler and  

Rev. Dr. Jim Olson,  

Pilgrim Center for  

Reconciliation (Right) 

Crystal Tompkins, 

Morgan Scott  

Project, Tennessee 

(Left) 

Revs. Jim and  

Jason Owens, Love 

Worth Sharing, 

Haiti (Right) 



NEWS & NEEDS 2022 Annual Meeting & Conference 

NAPF/HOPE Passport to Missions 
MOMC was asked to provide a youth activity for  

the meeting, so on Sunday afternoon, June 26th, NAPF/

HOPE youth spent time visiting with NACCC missionaries 

at their display tables.  Each youth was given a passport 

which contained information about all NACCC  

missionaries. Once the passport was stamped by the  

missionaries present, the kiddos could head to the MOMC 

table to choose a prize.  Pictured  (right) is Emmanuel 

Rickards-Ruiz from Pilgrim Congregational Church,  

Pomona, CA and Amy Kennedy, co-director of A Christian 

Ministry in the National Parks. Emmanuel was the first 

youth to have his passport fully stamped.  Sincere thanks 

to Greg Jurewicz, MOMC Alumni, for making the  

passports! 
 

Music & Missionaries 
On Monday, June 27th, the MOMC offered  

something new, just for fun!  It was a sing along  

time with Music and Missionaries, led by Rev. Jim and 

Jason Owens (pictured below).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NACCC Mission/Outreach Contact 
Please send the name and email address of the  
Mission/Outreach contact person in your church to:  
Julie Robie jrobie@naccc.org.  Thank you. 

Snapshot Brochure 
The newly designed “A Snapshot of Our 

Missions” was premiered at the 

meeting.  If you wish to have a copy of 

the brochure, please contact Julie 

Robie, Missions Coordinator, at 

jrobie@naccc.org 

 

Mission and Outreach  

Ministry Council 
The Mission and Outreach Ministry Council welcomed 

two new members during the meeting, Rev. Bob Higgins, 

St. John Church, Idalia, CO, and Amana Mbise, First  

Congregational Church of Anchorage, AK.  Bob and Amana 

have a love for God’s people near and far and are eager to 

be part of the MOMC’s work in the coming years.  They 

join Rich Miller-Todd, Berwick Congregational Church, IA, 

and Jerry Zwaga, Community Christian Church of Citrus 

Springs, Citrus Springs, FL.  

National Association of Congregational  
Christian Churches 

Missions and Outreach Ministry Council  
PO Box 288, Oak Creek, WI  53154 

 

For a complete listing of NACCC Mission Projects or to 
donate, please visit our website: www.naccc.org and click 

on  “Missions & Outreach” 
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